
LACKAWANNA CITY HALL – 714 RIDGE ROAD, LACKAWANNA, NY 14218
MARKETING & PUBLIC INFORMATION OFFICE – ROOM 309

 

May 20, 2024

Dear Neighbor, 

The city of Lackawanna will be hosting the second annual A Bite of Lackawanna outdoor food & 
music festival (rain or shine) on Ridge Road between South Park Avenue and Electric Avenue on 
Sunday, June 23rd from 2:00 p.m. to 10:00 p.m.  

The event will feature 16 Lackawanna restaurants along with artisan craft vendors, beer/wine 
stations, live and DJ music, kids fun zone and a fireworks display at the event’s conclusion. 

We’re sending this letter to inform you of various event details as your property is within or 
near the designated festival area: 

 Ridge Road will be closed between South Park Avenue and Electric Avenue from 9 a.m. to 
Midnight on Sunday, June 23rd for set-up, take-down and clean-up of the event area.  

 The intersections of Ridge & South Park and Ridge & Electric will remain open to vehicle traffic. 

 Both Victory Avenue and Colton Avenue will be designated for two-way traffic between Ridge 
Road and Crescent Place from 9:00 a.m. to Midnight on Sunday, June 23rd. Alternate Parking will 
remain in effect as scheduled for both streets. Where possible, park your vehicles in your or a 
neighbor’s driveway during the festival. 

 Several designated parking lots along Ridge Road, Caldwell Place and South Park Avenue have 
been established for the event. A map of the festival area and designated parking lots is included 
with this letter. 

If you have any questions, please email: lackawannaevents@gmail.com or call 716-827-6690. 
We will respond to your inquiry within 24-48 hours. 

More information about A Bite of Lackawanna can be found on the city of Lackawanna website 
(http://lackawannany.gov/abiteoflackawanna) and Facebook page (Lackawanna NY – City 
Government).

Everyone is welcome to come out and enjoy the day with family and friends while supporting 
Lackawanna’s great restaurants! 

Thank you. 


